
CRIME PREVENTION MEETING

PRESENTATIONS BY:
Dale Wells, Neighborhood 
Resource Officer

Mark Sterk, Spokane Public 
Schools Director of Safety, Risk 
Management & Transportation

Hosted by Spokane COPS 
with the Emerson-Garfield Neighborhood Council

THURSDAY, JULY 26, 2018

Light bites & beverages provided

LOCATION
806 W Knox Ave

Spokane, WA. 99205

Meeting room on 2nd level of 
Knox Presbyterian Church 
(corner of Knox & Post ST)

FREE
6-8PM

All interested residents, land & business owners welcome!
Please attend to learn more about recent criminal activities in 
our neighborhood, block watch options, home security, steps 
to protect children & MORE... thank you for participating in this 
community conversation & inviting your neighbors!


